
Please be advised that the Clermont County Transportation 
Improvement District (CCTID) has cancelled the regular monthly 
meeting scheduled for Friday, March 13, 2015 at 9:00 AM 
 
The next regular CCTID meeting is scheduled for Friday, April 10, 2015 at 
9:00 AM 
 
If you have questions or need additional information, please contact Pat 
Manger at 513-732-8068. 
 


